
 

 

Thursday 1st July 

Dereham Junior Academy Sports Day 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I just wanted to let everybody know that Sports Day will be taking place this year but with a 

few changes due to COVID and in order to adhere to our school risk assessment. 

 It will take place on Monday 12th July. 

Years 3 and 5 will participate in the morning, between 9.30am and 12.00pm. 

Years 4 and 6 will participate in the afternoon, between 12.30am and 3.00pm. 

All classes from each year group will be out at the same time, hopefully creating a similar 

atmosphere and excitement. They will be in their designated bubbles hence why the timings 

above are structured in this way. 

 Unfortunately, due to COVID, parents and family members will not be invited but 

we will endeavour to take many photographs and videos which will be uploaded 

onto social media in order for everybody to experience the events of the day. 

 

 Lunch timings will be different for this day only and it will be difficult to organise hot 

dinners in the time we have available, therefore those who have school dinners will 

all be having a school packed lunch. This will be the only choice available on the day. 

Any premade orders will therefore need to be changed. 

 

 Please can all children arrive on Monday wearing a school PE kit and bring a water 

bottle (or two). If we are expecting a hot day, applying sun cream before leaving for 

school is also recommended. 

 

I think I’ve covered the main points but any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to 

ask via the office and I will feedback as soon as possible. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Allott 

PE Co-ordinator and Year 6 Teacher 

Dereham Junior Academy 
 


